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Tuesday 4th March 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

As many of you will be aware, in Year 1, the children will complete phonics assessments to measure their progress in 

the understanding and learning of sounds. These national assessments will take place in early June when the children 

sit a short phonics screening. 

To support your child and to find out more about the format of these assessments, we would like to invite you to an 

information session on Tuesday 1st April at 3:10pm. 

Please note that a DVD will be played in one of the classrooms so that your children can be supervised for the duration 

of this meeting. We hope that you will be able to attend this. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr Lawford 

Headteacher 
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